

**Greenfield Community League Board Meeting Agenda/Notes**  
**September 12, 2023 7:00-9:00 pm Meeting**

Attended	Regrets
Jeff Mann (Vice President) Amanda Barros (President) Megan Schmidt (Treasurer) Teresa (Craft sale) Adrian (Tennis)	Melissa Van Der Gugten (Soccer) Brian Harris (Rink) Laura Ehrkamp (Membership Director) Sandi Lafleur, Community Garden Fiona Pruss, Community Garden Corey Wren (Webmaster) Shannon Kowalchuk (Gazette) Shauna Madsen (Communications) Tara Wren (Soccer) Jenny Hong (Secretary) Norma Lorincz (CoE NRC) Richard Fahlman (SWAC)

1. Welcome / Introduction of Guests
2. Meeting start time: 7:05 pm
3. Approval of:
  - o August [minutes](#)
  - o Megan motions to approve, Jeff seconds. All in favor. Approved
4. Craft fair
  - o No co-organizer this year - thinking of putting an ad out but will put specific list of items that will need help for in order to attract adequate help
    - i. Advertising, setup & take down, cleaning afterwards
  - o Looking at bringing the bake sale back (AHS has relaxed the rules).
  - o Opening to Greenfield and surrounding communities first and then open up to the larger area afterwards
  - o Looking at how would be the best way to get Square 1 involved
  - o [@Amanda](#) to follow up with Wendy on the banner
  - o Going to leave the cost for tables the same @ \$45/table
  - o Look into contacting Global News for the helicopter like we had last year flying over the craft sale (Laura?)
  - o **Date: December 9, 2023**
  - o Will be advertising on Facebook with a Google Form to be filled out
  - o Teresa to write up a blurb by November 1, 2023 to be published in the Fall/Winter Gazette

**Commented [1]:** @president@greenfieldcommunityleague.com

5. Community League Day Planning

- Tennis going to talk to the Seniors Group who plays Sunday 10am-12pm and see if they can organize something for 12pm - 2pm.
- 

6. Tennis Update

- Looking for more info on the "study" going on and there has been focus groups getting started
- Tennis really needs to have a leader for the club, ideally in charge of a small committee which would make it significantly easier to work with the community league as an independent organization
- Would like to have the leadership piece set up by January, a more efficient liaison between GFCL and Chris
- 

7. City Update

- Norma not in attendance, no update

8. For the next meeting:

- Ice Rink discussion
- NYE, fireworks planning

Meeting adjourned time:

8:25pm